Re: Extension of liquor license premises

Tuesday, April 3, 2018

Moore's Irish Pub 811 Jay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Finance Committee City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Finance Committee,

Please receive this as a request to extend our liquor licenses premises in order to create an outdoor seating area for our customers. We would like to expand our seating footprint into our courtyard on the east side of our building. The area contained, which will be surrounded by a fence, will be approximately 23'9" x 74'8". See the attached drawing of the proposed area. We would like our liquor license, which expires on June 30th 2018, to be updated to encompass this area.

Thank you for your consideration for this request.

mill. More

Sincerely,

Tim Moore

Owner

